
Appendix A
Proposal to change the name from Fittleton Parish Council to Fittleton cum Haxton Parish Council

Comment

Status of 

Respondent Agree/Disagree Reasons

1 Representative Agree

I agree that, given the relative sizes of the populations of Fitleton and Haxton, Haxton 

should be reflected in the name of the Parish Council.

2 Resident Agree Despite being a mouthful, it is logical

3 Resident Agree Haxton needs to be included in the name as it is in the parochial parish name.

4 Resident Disagree It should be Haxton cum fittleton due Haxton being the larger parish

5 Resident Agree The statement from the parish council just makes sense

6 Resident Disagree

Too many things are changing in this area. Leave it alone. It has been known as 

Fittleton for years.

7 Resident Agree Makes everyone happy hopefully

8 Interested Party Agree

9 Resident Agree

Haxton should be recognised as part of the parish council as at the minute they are 

not part of any

10 Resident Agree

11 Resident Agree Common sense to reflect reality.

12 Resident Agree

I am a Haxton resident and therefore council tax payer.  I would like mu hamlet to be 

recognised in the parish council name..

13 Resident Agree Makes sense

14 Resident Agree

There are more houses and residents in Haxton, so the name change should be 

viewed as a positive

15 Resident Agree I agree with the proposal. Haxton should be recognised in its own right.

16 Resident Agree I am for the proposal as Haxton has a bigger population

17 Representative Agree

From a diverse & inclusive perspective for Haxton residents I agree with the proposal 

for Haxton to therefore be recognised when the population of Haxton is greater.



Proposal to change the name from Fyfield and West Overton Parish Council to Kennet Valley Parish Council

Comment

Status of 

Respondent Agree/Disagree Reasons

1 Representative Agree

It is important for the Parish Council name to reflect the geographic area covered and 

at present it does not.

2 Representative Agree The suggested name change is far more inclusive to the surrounding areas

3 Representative Agree

4 Representative Agree it is strange that Lockeridge is not part of our name

5 Resident Agree All the reasons already stated above

6 Representative Agree Better reflection of the Parish

7 Representative Agree

It would be a more appropriate name so that it includes the hamlet of Lockeridge with 

the two village names of the PC and any other areas that may join in the future.

8 Resident Agree

9 Resident Disagree

The local church magazine for the Upper Kennet Benefice is called Upper Kennet 

News. This includes Fyfield, West Overton, East Kennett, Avebury, Winterbourne 

Monkton, Winterbourne Bassett and Broad Hinton. By using the words Kennet Valley 

it would seemingly appear that other villages are included. Why not change it to 

Fyfeid, West Overton and Lockeridge Parish Council instead?

10 Resident Disagree Manton /Preshute has no historic links with Fyfield, Lockeridge & West Overton

11 Resident Agree

The proposed name is certainly more inclusive of the villages involved. We often get 

listed under “Fyfield”  because it comes first, and no one realises Lockeridge is 

included at all! This would be a simple solution to the problem


